
ACF: Detoxification and Biotransformation – Chat and Questions  
Class #3 (January 26, 2022) 
 
 
00:28:05 Katherine Mossop: https://www.joshgitalis.com/the-surprising-health-
benefits-of-sunshine/ 
 
00:35:21 Katherine Mossop: Brianna asks: Is there a dentist in the GTA you would 
recommend who can safely remove amalgam fillings? 
 
00:35:54 Katherine Mossop: https://allsmiles.ca Dr. Dana Colson 
 
00:36:54 Katherine Mossop: Dr. Colson’s office has many friendly and lovely dentists 
on staff 🙂 
 
00:37:01 Katherine Mossop: Brianna asks: Is there a non-toxic pan you recommend for 
roasting vegetables? Looking for the safest brand available? 
 
00:37:28 Bea: Is curcumin deactivated by heat when adding hot water to turmeric teas or 
as a spice used in cooking? 
 
00:38:05 Bea: is it better to use uncoated cast iron or glazed one? 
 
00:41:25 Katherine Mossop: Helen asks: Alongside broccoli sprouts are there any other 
favourite sprouts you enjoy. (I love mung bean sprouts but perhaps you could tell me 
why!) 
 
00:42:43 Katherine Mossop: Helen asks: Would you be able to talk more about 
autophagy and the benefits of intermittent fasting to induce it. 
 
00:46:06 Katherine Mossop: Helen asks: Could you explain what the detox process 
looks like while we sleep. Does our liver do anything different during the night or just 
more of the same good things? 
 
00:49:27 libbyglover: Katherine, can you give us the link to that article please. 
 
00:49:34 Katherine Mossop: https://www.ifm.org/news-insights/chronobiology-
dynamic-field-rhythm-clock-genes/ 
 
00:49:41 libbyglover: Thank you! 
 
00:50:23 Katherine Mossop: Tami asks: What are your thoughts about blood sugar 
dawn phenomenon in connection with liver conjugation pathways? 
 
00:53:36 Katherine Mossop: Bea asks: What other questionnaires do you use to assess 
one's toxicity in addition to the general questionnaire during their initial assessment? 
 



00:55:20 Bea: Can you please share the study with reishi mushroom impact on PTP1-B 
genes expression and impact on FBG. Thank you. 
 
00:55:32 Katherine Mossop: Bea asks: Can you walk us through your detox protocol? 
Diet, lifestyle, nutritional supplements, etc.... 
 
00:58:02 Katherine Mossop: Bea asks: What type of labs do you conduct for a detox 
assessment? Blood, urine, hair, nails,.... 
 
00:58:25 Katherine Mossop: Bea asks: Which lab company do you prefer to work with? 
What specific panels do you usually order from them? 
 
00:59:03 Katherine Mossop: Bea asks: Preferred nutritional supplement regimen for 
detox? Do you use combinational supplements for phase I and II support? or do you 
prefer single supplementation, i.e. glycine, NAC, B-complex, antioxidants,.... 
 
00:59:36 Katherine Mossop: Bea asks: Are you going to review case studies of clients 
with detoxification needs? 
 
01:04:43 Kristi Seiler: How long would you wait til the second and third test? Weeks or 
a few months? 
 
01:05:37 libbyglover: What test do you use for Lyme? 
 
01:06:44 Katherine Mossop: https://igenex.com 
 
01:06:48 Katherine Mossop: Laurie asks: It seems to be common practice for family 
doctors to prescribe tight fitting support stockings for patients who have varicose veins 
in their legs. Do these stockings hinder the lymphatic system in the legs? 
 
01:08:19 Katherine Mossop: Laurie asks: For people who no longer have tonsils, is there 
a supplement that should be taken or something these people should do to help support 
their immune system? 
 
01:09:23 Katherine Mossop: https://covid19criticalcare.com/covid-19-protocols/ 
 
01:10:58 Katherine Mossop: Kailee asks: What are your favourite resources for looking 
up drug-nutrient, nutrient-nutrient, and nutrient-drug interactions? As we are speaking 
to liver and detoxification processes, this comes to mind and falls within the context of 
CYP450 enzyme interactions. I was previously recommended the “Food Medications 
Interactions” book, but all formats and editions are extremely high priced and difficult 
to track down. Looking for something up to date that is reasonably accessible and 
contains reliable information. 
 
01:12:04 Katherine Mossop: https://naturalmedicines.therapeuticresearch.com 
 
01:12:23 Katherine Mossop: Hayley asks: I have been supplementing a client with 
higher doses of Vit D (4,000iu) for the past 4 1/2 months, just rechecked her levels and 



they have not moved at all. Could this be linked to low stomach acid? If not, what 
would you suggest? 
 
01:14:14 Katherine Mossop: Hayley asks: Other markers flagged on her bloods were 
slightly high hematocrit and MCV - I believe these could potentially be linked to low 
stomach acid? From my understanding the MCV could also be linked to low B12 and/ 
or low folate - her serum levels are good, but I believe an OAT would be a better check 
on these levels - is that correct? 
 
01:14:55 Katherine Mossop: Hayley asks: I have been looking for a portable infrared 
sauna and have found one by Clearwater, however, the base is memory foam. In your 
opinion would you say this is not a good choice?    
https://www.infraredsauna.co.uk/models/portable-infrared-sauna 
 
01:15:42 Katherine Mossop: Hayley asks: Last week in answer to one of my questions 
you mentioned that thermography is not really a good alternative to mammograms. In 
your opinion, do you think mammograms should be used as a check despite the 
radiation exposure, or is there an alternative that you would recommend to your 
clients? 
 
01:19:59 Katherine Mossop: Bea asks: Is curcumin deactivated by heat when adding hot 
water to turmeric teas or as a spice used in cooking? 
 
01:20:52 Katherine Mossop: Kenny asks: Are there any book suggestions for liver 
health/detoxification? 
 
01:21:52 Katherine Mossop: The Toxin Solution by Pizzorno 
 
01:22:09 Katherine Mossop: The Disease Delusion by Jeffrey Bland 
 
01:23:02 Katherine Mossop: Thanks everyone! 
 
01:23:08 Emily Nelson: Thank you! 


